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Resumption to Commercial Operation at Shimane Unit 2

Today, we completed the 17th regular operator inspection and pre-operation operator
inspection of Shimane Nuclear Power Station Unit 2 and resumed commercial operation.

Once again, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to all the people involved and
the local community for their understanding and cooperation.

For Shimane Nuclear Power Station Unit 2, we have responded to the Nuclear Regulation
Authority's inspection of compliance with the new regulatory standards, and have pursued
safety improvement by carrying out a wide variety of safety measures and training for various
situations.

Today, we completed the restart process and moved into commercial operation, but we
view this as a new starting point for the operation of the power station. In operating the
power station, we will continue to strive to continue stable operation with a sense of urgency,
with safety as the top priority, and will steadily advance our efforts to improve safety.

We will continue to strive to appropriately disclose information about the status and
efforts of the power station, and will provide detailed explanations on various occasions in

order to aim to be a power station that the local community can feel safe in.
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